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 The real secret to success is enthusiasm. 
                                 Walter Chrysler 

 

Hospital Report Released 
The 2007 Hospital Reports for Acute Care, Emergency Care, Rehabilitation and Complex Continuing Care 
were released last week. WRH made significant progress in Acute Care, Rehabilitation Care, Complex 
Care and the Emergency Department.  Under System Integration and Change, both Healthy Workplace 
and Patient Safety,  Reporting &  Analysis  achieved a perfect 100%  score  compared  to the  Provincial 
average at 73.8%.  Windsor Regional Hospital was one of only two Hospitals in the Province to earn a 
100% score in this area. In addition, we scored 84.2% for Overall  Impressions of  patients in  the  Acute 
Care Program. This score was above the provincial average. Our score for Communication, Consideration 
and Responsiveness was also above Provincial averages.  For more information, visit www.oha.ca. 
 

Repiratory Protocols Conference 
The Respiratory Protocols Conference for Spinal Cord Injuries and Neuromuscular Disease  Conference 
will be held  on  September 20th  at  Western  Campus. It  is  an education opportunity for RTs,  RRTs, 
physicians and nurses. For more information, contact  Kinga Rudniki at ext 72443. 
 

United Way 
Windsor Regional Hospital will kick off the 2007 United Way Campaign on September 6th, 2007.  United 
Way of Windsor and Essex County works with a number of agencies in our region to provide a variety of 
services to those in need. Many of these services are ones our families and friends use everyday—Meals 
on Wheels,  crossing guards,  and the YMCA to name only a few. For more information on the United Way 
Campaign, call Linda McLean at ext. 52005.  
 

Windsor Regional Hospital Retirees hold 2nd event 
The retirees held their 2nd event on August 29, 2007. Approximately 100 former colleagues met at the  
Ciociaro for a BBQ.  To date, the association has reached out to over 475 retirees.  
 

Healthy Lifestyles 
Lunch Bunch fitness at Western starts the week of September 4th, 2007.  For more information contact 
Stephanie Harcus at ext. 52330. 

Did you know?  
Windsor Regional Hospital annually celebrates those who have reached 25, 30, 35, 40 

and even 45 years of service to the organization. This year’s dinner celebration  
will be held on November 27, 2007. 

The WRH Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department  of Windsor Regional Hospital.   
Submissions can be made to gsullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008. 
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